
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 
 

 

                                                           
 

 
         

 

 

 

        
 
 

  
 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

Issue No.32   

29th June 2022 

Have a great summer! 
Tomorrow is the end of another school year, one that 

has finished very differently than it started. We are 
immensely proud of our pupils for the resilience, 

kindness and hard work they have shown this year.  
Wishing you all a restful summer break and we look 

forward to many more adventures in 2022/23.  

         Gorran News 
  gorranps@gmail.com 

 

Last Day of Term 

 Children can wear non-uniform.  

 There is no break at the hatch.  

 Pick up between 11:30 and 
12pm.  

 The bus will run in the morning 
and at 11:45am.  

  
 
 
 
 
 

Buddies Beach Trip 
Primary 1 and 2 had 
a great day out with 
their buddies at the 

seaside.    

Brown Trout Trophy 
In our final tournament of the 
year the boys just missed out 
on bringing back the trophy. 
Congratulations to Eden PS 

who were deserved winners 
on the day. Good luck to our 

graduating footballers – Rhys, 
Rhys, Levi and Tommie. We 
hope you continue to enjoy 

sport next year. 

Libraries NI – Summer Reading challenge 
A message from all your teachers – “Please, please 

continue to read over the summer holidays.” 
Reading over the summer is not only lots of fun, but 
it will give you a great boost and help prepare you 

for your new class.  
Why not read the same book as a friend/relative, 

read some non-fiction or read to a younger sibling.  
We would highly recommend that you take part in 

libraries NI summer reading challenge which is 
FREE. To find out more go to  

https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/    
 
 
 

Class Teachers for 22/23 
Primary 1 and 2 – Mrs Doey (Mon-Wed) and Mrs 
Murphy (Thurs & Fri) 
Primary 3 and 4 - Mrs Parkhill (Tues, Thurs & Fri) 
Mrs Murphy (Mon & Wed) 
Primary 5 and 6 - Mrs Fitzpatrick 
Primary 7 – Mr Cleland (Mon, Tues & Fri) Mrs Reid 
(Wed & Thurs) 

Primary 7 – Final Assembly  
We had a lot of fun at our Primary 7’s final 

assembly yesterday. A fantastic group of children. 
Ready and equipped for life at big school. We wish 

you success and happiness as you move to your 
new school.  

#gorranfamily 

2022/23 
Reminder that the 
new school year 

starts on Wednesday 
31st August.  

Dander for a Den 
A big thank you to our 

wonderful PTA for organising 
our Dander for a Den. It was a 
lovely community event. So far 

we have raised over £2500, 
fantastic!  

Thank you to everyone who 
supported the event on the 
night. Thanks also to all the 

local businesses who were so 
generous with their raffle 

prizes.  
#shoplocal 

https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/

